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Dear Dr. Blackburn,

Many thanks for your Lletter., I have sent the information
to Alex Burgess, and have also contacted Ben Baker. ‘

I am not sure which copy of the guestionnaire you have,
so I am sending you a copy of the current version, I% does not really
differ in essentials from the earlier forms. We are however including some
supplementary gquestions, to try and learn a little more about whether the
answers would have any additional discriminatory value,

Does the little gadget described in the reprint interest
you? As its inventor T think I can fairly say that I don't think it is
very important! :

Very sincerely yours,

S

' G_eo'ffreyrRoée D.M., M,R.C.P,



